
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          Term 3 – Week 4 (6 August 2021) 

A message to our Students 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

You are never too far away.  

Keep smiling and stay strong! 
 



 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am beyond proud of our school community. Our parents/carers are working tirelessly to ensure their children 
are continuing to learn from home. On top of all this, some of our families are juggling extremely challenging 
circumstances – some are looking after young children whilst working; others have elderly family members in 
their household requiring individual care and attention; some are faced with illness and daily doctor's 
appointments; others are doing it all on their own as single parents.  

Our teachers and staff, too, are working from home or from school, many of whom are faced with similar 
challenges. They, too have children, some have elderly parents living with them, some are battling illness, and 
some are living with extended family and grandchildren whilst expected to meet work expectations as well. 

The teachers and staff have loved the photos of the students that many of you have sent through to us, as they 
learn from home. Lounge rooms, dining tables, kitchen benches, balconies and backyards have transformed into 
dynamic learning centres. It is wonderful to see just how hard our students are working from home. 

Keeping our line of communication open between the home and the school is a key priority for us. At times it 
may take a little more than 24 hours to respond to questions and enquiries, depending on the volume of 
calls/emails. But what we guarantee is that a member of staff will return your call or reply to your email. We have 
a team of staff members working from home and from school, responding to phone calls, speaking to 
parents/carers in person, troubleshooting through computer challenges and checking through emails all day, 
every day.  

To our parents/carers who have provided feedback, gratitude and thanks, this has meant a great deal to our staff, 
and we thank each and every one of you. We won't always be able to please every parent's/carer's preferences 
- some prefer Zoom, others prefer Microsoft Teams; some would like more challenging work for their children, 
others prefer revision; some want less work for their children, others want more work; and some want more 
video conferencing, others prefer phone calls.  

At times, it is not easy. We may not be able to fulfill everyone’s requests. But what we can guarantee is that we'll 
do our very best to guide you through the challenges – we will always return your call/email and we will always 
listen to you.  

So to our entire school community – our students, our parents/carers, our teachers, our staff, thank you for all 
that you do, daily. Continue to stay safe and well.  

Concentrate on what we have, and remember, the things that we’ve lost are only lost temporarily……..they are 
just around the corner. 

 
Anna Vountoulas 
Principal 
Concord Public School  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
P.S. Look out for the following features in this week’s newsletter: 
 

➢ Olympics Dress-up Day and Book Week – more information to come from your child’s teacher 
in Google Classrooms regarding dates. 

➢ Education Week – thank you for the many contributions. We hope you enjoyed the feature 
published in SkoolBag and again in this week’s newsletter. 

➢ A message to our students from our staff – we hope you had the opportunity to share this special 
message with your child/ren. The teachers and staff really enjoyed putting this together. In case 
you missed it, we’ve included the link in this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the 
front office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 

 



 



 



  



 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 
 

 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due to 

online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue box 

labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform or 

canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 

you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the school 

grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained from the Front 

Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the signed documentation, 

the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 
Concord Public School 

66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Tele:  02 9744 8427 

 

 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

